EBRD TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROJECT IN ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS UNDER WAY

(Press Release)

On October 6 the technical assistance project “Communications Regulatory Development”, funded by EBRD was launched in Chisinau in a joint meeting of representatives from EBRD and Great Village International Consultants (GVIC) with officials from the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI). 

The technical assistance is offered by EBRD at the request of the Government of the Republic of Moldova and is aimed at providing consultancy in the implementation of the new Law on Electronic Communications and bringing the national regulatory practices in this sector in line with the EU norms and standards.  EBRD approved the project in October 2008, whereas in august 2009, as a result of the selection process, designated the consultancy company GVIC to implement it. The value of the project is estimated at 898,3 thousand euro and it is scheduled to last for two years. 
During the first introductory meeting the parties involved in the project discussed the inception report, the schedule and methodology for the implementation of the project. Rounding up the discussion, the Agency Director, Valerii Diozu, expressed his firm belief that the EBRD project will substantially contribute to the sector development and to the improvement of the regulator’s capacity. He stressed the fact that the Agency count a lot on the international experts’ assistance in sustaining and protecting competition on the market, a factor meant de enhance the process of high-quality service provision at affordable prices.    

The first visit of the international experts to Chisinau will last through November 9. On Wednesday they are planning to discuss the stages of the project and its components and on Thursday and Friday – to have a meeting with the representatives of the industry.       
 The “Communications Regulatory Development” project is the second technical assistance project offered to ANRCETI. The first project was offered to the Agency at the beginning of its existence- in 2000 – 2002, by USAID. 
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